<Health Officer/Director/Municipal Letterhead>

<Date>
<Patient name/address>
Re: Warning Notice for Contact Evaluation

Dear <Patient’s name>:

I have been informed by <name of physician or clinic director> that you have been exposed to someone with <pulmonary (lung) tuberculosis (TB)/other>. Public health regulations in the state of <state> (<cite regulation>) require that a person identified as a high priority contact to an <active/suspected active> tuberculosis patient must have a complete medical evaluation, which may include a tuberculin skin test and chest x-ray, if necessary. I have also been informed by the staff of the <name of clinic/agency> that, despite repeated visits and telephone calls to your home on the following days <give dates and times>, and letters mailed to your home on <dates>, you have not yet had this evaluation. 

Be advised that this evaluation is mandatory. This letter is to inform you that the <name of clinic> is able to give you this evaluation <specify at no cost, if applicable>. It is extremely important that you contact the <clinic/agency> at <telephone #> within <#> days of receiving this letter to arrange for the evaluation or discuss other means of getting the evaluation. Please be assured that the <clinic/agency> staff is prepared to assist you if necessary to ensure you receive this evaluation. 

If you do not respond to this warning and do not get this evaluation, you will be subject to legal actions ordering you to get the evaluation. 

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

<Name>
<Title>

C: <Clinic Director/Agency>
